
        

 

PARKING INFORMATION 

THE BIG WEEKEND – 6TH / 7TH JULY 2019 

Due to the large amount of vehicles involved at this event ALL private 

vehicles MUST use the Yellow Chippenham Road gate for car parking using 

the yellow private vehicle pass and will not be allowed to access the 

paddock area. Private vehicles parked in the paddock without the 

appropriate pass may be removed.  

 

 

Your co-operation with this would be appreciated. 

CCRC Formula Ford, CCRC Saloons and MGCC BCV8 will be required to vacate 

the paddock as soon as possible to allow change over for Sunday. 

Any of these competitors are welcome to stay but must move vehicles and equipment 

to the Chippenham Road car park. 

CCRC GT’s, CCRC Hot Hatch and MGOC will not be able to access the paddock 

until 6pm Saturday. Anyone arriving prior to this time will be directed to the 

Chippenham Road car park until access is available. 

 


